



Written by Diane Deardorff Wednesday, 20 May 2015 10:45 - Last Updated Wednesday, 20 May 2015 10:49
Supervisor McGregor also reported that the Supervisors did not make any changes to Box Calls submitted by Dillsburg EMS for ambulance service but did make some changes to Medic Units as requested.
New Business:
Supervisor Dan McGregor informed residents of the June 1 st deadline for Ag Security Applications to be turned into the Township Office.
Supervisor Dan McGregor made a motion to have the Secretary advertise for the paving of Pine Ridge Rd. Supervisor Jeff Propps seconded the motion.
Solicitor's Report:



